
From: Crilly, Stephen [mailto:SCrilly@seyfarth.com]  

Sent: Friday, 6 October 2017 4:39 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; Dudley, Ben 
Subject: AM2014/197: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Casual employment 
 

Dear Associate 

We refer to the Commission’s correspondence of 28 September 2017 regarding the above matter, 
and to the Maritime Union of Australia’s letter of today’s date seeking an opportunity to make further 
oral submissions in relation to the Stevedoring Industry Award 2010. 

Having regard to the MUA’s request, and consistent with their written submissions dated 2 August 
2017, the Stevedoring Employers respectfully seek that they be provided with an opportunity to 
address the MUA’s proposal and further oral submissions in any hearing which is listed. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Stephen Crilly | Senior Associate | Seyfarth Shaw Australia 
Level 40, Governor Phillip Tower | 1 Farrer Place | Sydney, New South Wales 2000 
Direct: +61 2 8256 0409 | Mobile: +61 405 765 440 | Fax: +61 2 8256 0490 
scrilly@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com 
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